
The Dakota Mailing List
The Dakota Mailing List is an Internet mailing list that was created in late 1995 and currently has around 900 members.  The
main purpose of this list is discussion about the Dodge Dakota and anything else related to Dakota (or Durango). The are NO
requirements to join. The DML membership runs the gamut from drag-racers to off-roaders to show-goers to folks who don’t
use their truck for anything more exciting than hauling groceries.  Many subscribers are ASE certified; the DML is an
EXCELLENT source of tech info.

There are a number of benefits to being a DML member, some of which include:
• Learn from other owner’s mistakes and successes.
• Find out who has the cheapest prices and/or best service.
• Tech info: Whether it’s high performance, custom modifications or routine maintenance, the information and advice
   available through the list is second to none.
• Group Discounts: Often several members of the DML will join together to make a bulk purchase of an item, usually
   at prices otherwise not available to the “general public”.
• Strength in numbers: Companies have a whole new appreciation when you have ability to share your experience
   with hundreds of potential customers.
• Have your fingers on the pulse of the industry: Often DML members are some of the first to learn of new products
   and developments in technology, especially as they relate to the Dakota.
• A SENSE OF COMMUNITY: One of the best things about the DML is the sense of camaraderie in this virtual
   community. People from all walks of life, and locations throughout the world (though most are in the US and
   Canada) are drawn together by a common interest….talking about the best truck there is ;-) Group meets are
   always being organized throughout the DML community. These meets also make great photo opportunities.

The DML is a great bunch of folks talking about a great truck. I invite you to join us whether you own a Dakota or are merely
interested in them. I’m certain you’ll find the DML a valuable resource.

To learn more, please visit our website at

http://www.dakota-truck.net
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